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John McGlashan School Parents and Friends Association
Annual General Meeting 2016
You are invited to attend the annual general meeting of the John McGlashan School Parents and Friends Association to be held at the Edgar Learning Centre, 2 Pilkington Street, Maori Hill Dunedin, on Monday 14th March at 7.00pm.
[bookmark: _GoBack]At the meeting parents will have the opportunity to find out more about the operation of the PFA. 
If you have any queries, please contact either Julie-Ann Ross (Chair - architecture@design-arc.co.nz) or Rachel Byars (Secretary – rbyars@xtra.co.nz) 
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